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Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

As the weather is improving we would like to 
remind you of our policy: 

 

 Please send your child with a water bottle everyday (plain water 
only). Water fountains are available around school to re-fill their 
bottles. 

 Please send your child with a sunhat if you feel this is necessary.  

 On warmer days please apply sun cream before your child comes 
to school (You can buy sun creams that last for the whole day)  

 Please send your child with a coat everyday as the 
British weather changes constantly!  

 

Let’s hope we have a lovely Summer! 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and 
promote the welfare of children. Our Designated Child Protection Leads 
are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, 
please speak to one of the designated staff. 

Here are some useful links to help keep your child safe online: 

http://ceop.police.uk/  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

http://www.childnet.com/  

http://www.netsmartz.org/Safety/SafetyTips 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/  

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/topics/stay-safe 

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

Year 2 had a fantastic day den building this week!  The children 
had to work together as a team using different materials to create 
their den.  

This week in Year 1 we have enjoyed learning some interesting 
facts about the country Brazil!   We had done a fantastic job of 
using sub-headings in our non-fiction text to organise the       
information that we have learnt.  We wrote about the Rio     
Carnival, the Amazon Rainforest and the statue of Christ the 
Redeemer! 

The children in Reception have done some amazing work in ELS 
this week, learning new Phase 5 graphemes, writing HRS words 
and reading sentences in their booklets. They also loved exploring 
together, some fantastic eBooks on Oxford Owl which they can 
also access at home.  

This week in Nursery, as part of our new topic ‘Magic, Monsters 
and Fantastic Beasts’, we have been exploring the story ‘Room on 
the Broom’ by Julia Donaldson. 

We have enjoyed painting characters from the story and we even 
made our own witches hat using an ice-cream cone, a biscuit, 
chocolate, sprinkles and icing! They looked great and tasted even 
better! 
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